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SUBJECT: Changes to Assistive Technology Referrals and New Resource Guide   
 

The U.S. Department of Education, Office of Educational Technology, and Office of 
Special Education recently issued a memorandum that highlights the importance of the 
provision of assistive technology (AT) for students with disabilities. This communication 
emphasized that it is critical that IEP teams understand how to consider, procure, 
implement, and evaluate AT services for children with disabilities.  

 
In response to this memorandum, the Jordan Utah Assistive Technology Team (UATT) 
has created an Assistive Technology Consideration and Resource Guide that will 
provide a framework to assist IEP teams in the AT consideration process. This resource 
will also provide examples of AT tools that can be used to support various areas of 
academic skills and tasks.  
 
Additionally, the Jordan UATT has updated the AT referral process. UATT referrals will 
now be submitted in a digital format (Google form). In the past, UATT utilized one form 
to refer students for AT assessments, and another form that allowed special educators 
with experience supporting assistive technology to request specific tools without an AT 
assessment. The new digital format collapses those two forms into a single smart form.  
 
Both of these resources can be found on the Jordan UATT webpage on the JSD 
Special Education website, https://specialed.jordandistrict.org/services/uatt/. Questions 
and inquiries for assistance regarding the Assistive Technology Consideration and 
Resource Guide, Jordan UATT Referral process, or any other topics related to assistive 
technology can be directed to the JSD assistive technology specialist, Cheri Blue at 
Cheri.Blue@jordandistrict.org. 
 

 


